
REMEMBERING

Lillian Winter
February 17, 1921 - June 16, 2009

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our

thoughts and prayers are with you all.
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Tribute from John, Valerie, and Lorraine Battrum

Relation: Very close family friend

Dear Winter Family. It is with profound sadness that we learned of Auntie Lil's passing. Putting the

sadness aside, we know that she is free of her earthly burdens and reunited with Uncle Mac. Thank

you for sharing her with us for all of these many years. Although Auntie Lil was not our biological aunt,

she always made us feel like part of your family. She was certainly a big part of our family. As we

worked through the age related illnesses and passing of our parents, she was always there to lend an

ear and offer some sage advice where appropriate. She was so kind, loving, and caring, Through our

many telephone calls, she always wanted to keep up-to-date on how our family and Lorraine was

doing. Although gone, she lives on in our hearts. She will always be a very special part of our life and

memories. Our thoughts and prayers are with you at this time.
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John, Valerie, and Lorraine Battrum

Tribute from Per Aagaard

Relation: Friend and ex. neighbors

A final farewell to a grand Lady and old neighbour (Vye Rd).  She was a real fighter for the causes she

supported.  Enjoyed her spirit on the stage"In the good old Summertime" and other shows with the

Cowichan Musical Society.  Family friendship will continue.

Helene & Per Aagaard and the Harrisons families.
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